

## CLASSROOM NEWS \$

#### llearn

Ilearn testing will begin on Tuesday, April 16th. We will test on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday next week and the week following. Testing will conclude on Tuesday, April 30th. The PTG will provide snacks to students some days. You are also welcome to send a small, healthy snack with your child. I emphasize to students that testing is their opportunity to show off all they have learned this year.

#### Field trip

Our class field trip to Springmill is scheduled for the 14th. Several of you have volunteered to drive or chaperone. I am checking safety training and will contact you with that information. Permission slips will go home soon.

#### **Hosting Mass**

This Friday, our class will have the honor of hosting Mass. We extend a warm invitation to all families to join us for this special occasion. Students are welcome to sit with their families during the Mass if they so choose.

# EVENTS

April

ILEARN: Apr. 16th - May 2nd
\*\*please try to avoid absences
when possible

May

2nd: Half-day

16th: Fifth-grade field trip

22nd: Field Day

23rd: AR Carnival

24th: Last Student Day/ Honor Day

### TO-DO

As we approach the end of the year, please be on the lookout for information about special activities.

## **REMINDERS**

ILEARN testing will start April 16th. If you would like to help students prepare at home, my advice would be to ensure they know their multiplication facts and have them spend extra time on Exact Path. If you have specific questions, please let me know.